
23 October 2014  

MirLand Development Corporation Plc 

Notice of Q3 2014 Results 

MirLand Development Corporation Plc will announce its results for the nine months to 30 September 

2014 on Wednesday, 12 November 2014. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

FTI Consulting 

Dido Laurimore / Nick Taylor / Ellie Sweeney 

Tel: +44 (0)20 3727 1000 

 


